## MCTION PICTURE ASSOCIATION EMEA



Executive Vice-President Margrethe Vestager European Commission Rue de la Loi 200 B-1040 Brussels

Brussels, 15 January 2020

Dear Executive Vice-President Vestager,

I am writing to you in my capacity as President and Managing Director of the Motion Picture Association EMEA region (MPA EMEA), an organisation that represents global creators and distributors of audio-visual entertainmer nvolved in the growth and defence of creative freedom in an audiovisual context for almost a century. Our members are Walt Disney Studios Motion Pictures, Netflix Studios, Paramount Pictures Corporation, Sony Pictures Entertainment Inc, Universal City Studios LLC, and Warner Bros. Entertainment Inc.

We would be honored if you would meet with our global CEO, Charles Rivkin. Having previously served as the US Assistant Secretary of State for Economic and Business Affairs, as well as US Ambassador to France. Mr. Rivkin is keen to exchange views about the Commission's digital agenda, and shar

Rivkin will

Brus

be extremely grateful if the opportunity could be found for a get-together.

We thank you in advance for your consideration of this request,

Yours sincerely,

